
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

MEMO 
 To:  American Legion Members, Department of Maine 

 From:  Department Adjutant Jason T. Hall 

 Date: 10/22/24 

Re: National Partnership with Grouper- Get Paid for Being Socially Active  

 

The American Legion has teamed up with Grouper to support our Legionnaires in a way like never 

before! This collaboration is designed to get eligible participants, 65 or older, paid for engaging in our 

community, ensuring you stay healthy and connected. 
 
What Does This Mean for You?  Participants with an eligible health plan can get an initial payment of 

$50 sent to them for being a part of The American Legion. For each three months of activity after that, 

Grouper will send $20, if you stay active and keep Grouper updated on your in-person social activity! 

 

Check Your Eligibility: It's easy! Click here (hellogrouper.com/al) to check your eligibility in just a 

few simple steps. You’ll find out right away if your health plan covers this social benefit. 

 

Is Grouper an Insurance Company? No! Grouper does not sell insurance. Their mission is to 

encourage healthy living through activities that build meaningful social connections and shared 

experiences. They accomplish this by partnering with health plans to pay you for having fun 

with friends. This program is free to you and American Legion and we have not shared any of 

your personal information. 

 

We look forward to sharing more about how this partnership with Grouper is designed to 

enhance your overall well-being. If you have any immediate questions, feel free to contact 

Grouper at 833-445-2400. 

This partnership offers a healthier, happier future together! 

https://app.hellogrouper.com/p/al

